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Year 5’s Magical Musical Journey at the Library 

Last week, our Year 5 pupils had a truly unforgettable experience when they 
visited the local library for an immersive opera performance. The show brought 
music to life in an exciting and interactive way, combining beautiful singing with a 
rich variety of musical instruments. 

Children were captivated from the moment the performance began, with some 
even joining in the singing. The immersive nature of the show allowed them to not 
only listen but also feel the music, gaining a deeper appreciation for the art of 
opera and live performance. 

It was a wonderful opportunity to broaden their musical horizons and spark their 
creativity—and many left inspired and eager to learn more about music and 
performance. 

A huge thank you to the team at the library for hosting such an engaging and 

memorable event! 

Daniel Forward, Headteacher 

 

Superstars of the Week  

 
Year 1 Go Wild with Data in Computing! 

In Computing this week, Year 1 have been busy combining creativity with digital 

skills as they explored data handling in a fun and engaging way. The children 

began by counting different zoo animals and recording their findings in a table. 

Next, using Sketchpad on the Chrome pads, they transformed their data into 

colourful pictograms. They carefully selected clip art and added text to show how 

many of each animal they had spotted. The activity not only helped them practise 

organising and presenting information, but also sparked their imagination. 

It was a fantastic way to develop early computing skills while having lots of fun—

well done, Year 1! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Meeting 

Year 6 parent meetings will take place on the week beginning 19th May 

(after SATs). I do apologise for the booking system with parents evening as 

I know it caused many families problems.  If you did have any other 

thoughts about the changes we made please let me know. 

WE INSPIRE, WE ENCOURAGE, WE EMPOWER, WE MATTER. 


